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Dear Ms. O’ Gorman,
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| refer to your letter of 10 October, 2012 regarding landscaping along a section of the M50.

The Authority's M50 site representative, Mr. Peter Coyle has met with South Dublin County
Council's Road Maintenance Engineer, Mr. Tony O'Grady in an attempt to establish the
issues. We are entering the final season in the three year establishment period for the
landscaping on the M50 and any appropriate measures agreed between the Authority and
Council officials can be carried ouf over the winter period.

Yours sincerely,

e Y
Olivia Morgan
Programme & Regulatory Unit
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